
Who May Submit an Abstract
Postdoctoral fellows, interns/residents, pre-doctoral 
students, medical students and undergraduates 
from the following departments: Anesthesiology 
& Perioperative Medicine, Critical Care Medicine, 
Emergency Medicine, Neurological Surgery, Physical 
Medicine & Rehabilitation, and WISER. 

Submission Requirements
Work not previously published is eligible. Work 
previously presented at a professional meeting in  
the current academic year is still eligible; however, 
the work cannot have been presented at a prior  
Safar Symposium.

Detailed submission guidelines—including the 
required abstract format and the abstract cover 
page—are available on the Safar Center website.

Carefully read and refer to the online guidelines for 
preparing and submitting your abstract. Abstracts 
that do not adhere to the guidelines will be 
rejected. 

Multi-Departmental Trainees’ Research Day 
May 26, 2022 | 2pm - 5:30pm

19th Annual Safar Symposium

Deadline
Abstracts must be emailed with the abstract cover 
page to SafarTRD@pitt.edu by 5 pm, Thursday 
April 7, 2022. 

Notification
The communicating author will be notified of 
their abstract’s status during the week of April 18. 
Session details will follow for abstracts accepted for 
presentation.

Poster Presentations
Posters will be presented between 2-4 pm at the 
University Club. Instructions for the poster session 
will be provided to the submitting author of an 
accepted abstract. Presentations will be judged by 
faculty experts.

Category Winners
Authors with the strongest abstract in each research 
category will receive a cash prize.

Call for Abstracts

Questions? Please contact Marci Provins at SafarTRD@Pitt.edu


